From: Christian Peterson

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: Support HB2314
Date: Friday, February 15, 2019 8:52:48 AM

I respectfully request your support of HB2314. Please vote YES on HB2314.

Last summer, | was commuting home from work and | was almost rear ended while | was on
my motorcycle stopped at a light because the person behind me was distracted and failed to
stop. Luckily I was positioned in the far left part of the lane and the car missed me and rear
ended the car in front of me. This risk would have been avoided if riders were able to filer. |
believe for the state of Oregon, riders' safety would benefit tremendously.

Thank you,
Christian Peterson
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